
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
Date: August 22, 2014 
Contact: Paul Freund 528-1103 
 
 
TEHAMA COUNTY/RED BLUFF LANDFILL SEEKING BIODIESEL 
PROCESSOR 
 
The Tehama County/Red Bluff Landfill Management Agency is seeking an individual 
who processes their own biodiesel from waste vegetable oil.  The Landfill receives waste 
vegetable oil from residents on a regular basis and would like a reliable individual to 
collect the waste vegetable oil when needed.  You can contact the Tehama County/Red 
Bluff Landfill Management Agency at (530) 528-1103 or email 
tehamacountyrecycles@co.tehama.ca.us for more information.   
 
 


